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Key Stage 1 Sharing of Learning Event 

 

Dear Parents  

 

After the positive feedback from our previous KS1 sharing learning events, we would like to invite KS1 parents into 

classes 1,2 and 3 to share our maths learning on EITHER Wednesday 14th March OR Wednesday 21st March. 

  

This opportunity will allow you to be with your child during the lesson, offering support where needed. The lesson 

will be very relaxed and you are welcome to ask any questions you have throughout the lesson or after. We feel it is 

important that you are given the opportunity to see the standard of work your child produces in lessons and we are 

sure the children will be excited to share their everyday school experience with you.  

 

You should arrive at the office entrance at 1:35 pm where you will be shown to your child’s classroom and the 

session is expected to finish at approximately 2:55 pm. 

 

If you are interested in attending, please complete the slip below, indicating your preferred date. Please be aware 

that due to numbers, we regret that this cannot be guaranteed. 
 
Unfortunately due to larger class sizes and the large numbers of parents, grandparents and other relatives 
wishing to attend in previous years, we have had to restrict the number of guests per child this time to one 
parent or carer only. This will be on a first come, first served basis for both dates therefore it is essential that 
your child returns the slip to the class teacher and not the office. You will receive a slip from the class teacher 
that will inform you of the date when you can attend.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mr Gledhill (KS1 Leader of Learning) 
 

 

 

THIS LETTER MUST BE RETURNED TO THE CLASS TEACHER AND NOT TO THE OFFICE. 
 

My child ________________________________ is in class ______ 

 

I would like to attend the Key Stage 1 Sharing of Learning Event (please tick below to indicate your preferred date) 

 

I would prefer to attend on Wednesday 14th March 2017  ____ 

 

I would prefer to attend on Wednesday 21st March 2017 ____ 

 

I am happy to attend on either date _____ 

 

Parent’s signature ____________________ 
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